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DEED OF TRUST CHANGES 2023

A change of name for the Trust.
The introduction of multiple electorates so whānau
may register and vote for all Marae they whakapapa to.
Shifting to a single-set of tri-annual trustee elections.

From 2020 to 2022, HTST completed a two-phase
constitutional evaluation  of their Deed of Trust. The
Trustees considered and accepted the majority of the
recommendations from this process. Three significant 
 changes and a number of minor changes have been
proposed. For the changes to be implemented, pursuant to
clause 24.4 of the Deed of Trust, HTST now seek the
approval for the following:

Voting opens Wednesday, 17 May 2023 and closes
Wednesday, 14 June 2023. All validated adult-members
18yrs+ are eligible to vote. 

The Trust is hosting a Roadshow on Monday, 1 May 2023
where you will have the opportunity to hear more about
the Deed of Trust changes. 

Further information will be available on our website.
For  all queries please phone 0800 825 484 or email
returningofficer@heretaungatamatea.iwi.nz 


